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End of Kindergarten Transition 
Our incoming 2019 Kindergarten students have now finished their 5 transition 

sessions and are ready to start next year. We held a special assembly on 

Monday and they all received a certificate of completion. They performed an 

item with our current Kindergarten students.  

Intensive Swimming Program Years 2-6 
Our Intensive Swimming Program for ALL students in Years 2-6 begins on 

Monday next week. It will run every day for 2 weeks, Monday 26 November 

through til Friday 7 December. Students will need to dress in normal school 

uniform plus bring their swimmers, towel, goggles, hat and sunscreen 

each day. Please also bring a plastic bag for wet clothes. 

 

If your child has a season pass or a Fitness Passport for Evans Head 

Aquatic Centre, please send the number with your child to school. There is 

no cost for your child as the school has funded the program through 

GONSKI and the P&C. 

 
Surfing for Sport 
A group of Year 4-6 students have had beautiful conditions for their surfing 

lessons for sport with Plenko over the last few weeks. They’ve had a great 

time! 
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Diary 
 

Week 7 Term 4 - Week B 

Nov 26-30 Yr 2-6 Swimming intensive 11:30am-2:50pm 

Nov 26 School Council 6:00pm-7:30pm 

Nov 27 Year 6 Graduation Dinner  

Nov 30 K-6 Assembly 9:30am-10:10am 

 

Week 8 Term 4 - Week A 

Dec 3-7 Yr 2-6 Swimming intensive 11:30am-2:50pm 

Dec 3 NCPSSA Sports Awards Grafton 

Dec 4 Yr 7 2019 Orientation Day 9:30am-3:30pm 

Dec 5 Aboriginal Awards Night  

Dec 7 K-6 Assembly 9:30-10:10am 

 CHS Zone Volleyball boys and girls Evans River 

 

Upcoming Events 

Dec 10 K-12 Performance Assembly  12:15-1:25pm 

Dec 12 K-6 Family Concert 5:00-6:15pm 

Dec 14 School Music Groups Performances 9:30-11:00am 

Year 8 Sport - Aquathlon 
All Year 8 will be doing Aquathlon for sport to end the year. The focus is on 

improving their cardiovascular fitness. Students will need to bring hat, 

sunscreen, swimwear and appropriate shoes. The students will walk to the 

river and complete a run / swim course catering for all levels of fitness.  

 
Beechies at the Bowlo 
Thank you to all the families who joined us on Saturday to enjoy a fun filled 

day at Beechies.   

 

The weather gods were good to us and provided us a lovely day that was full 

of fun, activities and some amazing prizes. 

 

Congratulations to everyone who was lucky enough to win something on the 

day and in particular our  major raffle prize winner – Kathy Davey. 

 

We would like to say a huge “Thank you” to our fabulous volunteers, without 

whom we would be unable to hold such a successful day. 

 

We look forward to enjoying an even bigger and better event with you all next 

year! 

 

Melissa O’Brien, P&C 

Freaky Thursday Fundraiser 
Thank you to everyone who supported Year 6’s 

very successful fundraiser last week. Year 5/6W 

did a great job of running the activities and all the 

primary students had a lot of fun! 
 

Zoe Warren 
 

Jakob Willows Pracy’s Woodwork 
Project 
Jakob has done an amazing job carving some 

large timber coins, he even made sure that they 

were to scale. He did 1c, 2c, 5c, 10c, 20c, 50c, $1 

and $2 coins. They are on display in the School 

Office and are well worth a look. Well done Jakob! 
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  The following resource and information is 

available at the schools careers website: 

www.evansriverk12careers.com  

 

The Future of Work 

On the home page of our school careers 

website is a short (2.52min) video that 

highlights how quickly the world of work continues to change through 

automation and artificial intelligence. Being aware of these changes can give 

an insight in maintaining and developing currency as young people prepare 

for their futures. Click here 

 

Chris Hayward, Careers Adviser  

Year 12 Graduation Cake 
Our School Captain Kalani 

Moss (from this year’s 

Hospitality class) volunteered 

her time on the last 2 days of 

her HSC break to make the 

Year 12 Graduation cake. She 

was very excited to make and 

decorate it! Year 7 were also 

in the cooking room for their 

regular class and one of the 

students, Joseph Harcourt, 

spontaneously came over to 

help. Kalani was a Peer 

Support leader and Joseph 

was in her group so he felt 

comfortable to come over and 

help. This is a lovely example 

of students helping and 

supporting each other. Well 

done Kalani, and thank you on 

behalf of all of Year 12. 
 

Nicki Belford 

 
Year 12 Graduation Formal  
Wow! What a way to celebrate the dedicated 

efforts of thirty five fabulous students over the past 

six years. On the 16th of November at 3:30pm, we 

met for photos over at Shark Bay. At 5pm the 

students and their partners began to roll up to the 

RSL club in a parade of fancy cars where many of 

the town’s locals came to watch. After making 

their way up the red carpet they entered the air-

conditioning and nervously waited for 6pm to 

come around. 

 

The official presentation began at 6 as each 

student entered the beautifully decorated auditorium. By 7.30pm it was 

dinner, speeches and the cutting of the cake to congratulate the class of 

2018. The evening concluded at 9.30pm with students, partners, parents and 

teachers all dancing to the Nutbush. 

 

It truly was a celebration that was made possible by so many. A huge thank-

you to everyone for their input and assistance in making the evening such a 

success. A special thanks to Karen Warwick and Deb Pawsey for supplying 

and arranging the beautiful flowers and to Kalani Moss for creating a 

masterpiece for our cake. 

 

Thank you. Mrs McGeary - “Former” Year Advisor.  

K-6 AWARDS Term 4 Week 5 

Kinder 
Makayla 
Oldfield 

Storm 
Novak 

Yahburri 
Wilson 

Marissa 
Hardke 

Year 1  
Rorianna 

Close 

Jazmin 

McKinnon 

Nicholas 

Corbett 

Theo 
Charters 

Year 2 
Isaac 

McLeod 
Lily 

Schmitt 
Thomas 

Daly 
William 
Willows 

Year 3/4E 
Leo 
Ellis 

Savannah 
Semple 

Brilee 
Samuels 

Ivy  
Taig 

Year 3/4C 
Sandy 

Saunders 
Caleb 

Samuels 
Byron 

Hudson 
Ursell 
Barber 

Year 5F 
Nate 

Kapeen 

Aurora 

Kennedy-Miller 

Kirra 
Clark 

Skye 
Geoghegan 

Year 

5/6W 

Alex  
Yager 

Caelan 
Cooper 

Kiarah 
Butler 

Miah-Bella 
Norman 

Dirrawong 
Awards 

Recharna 
Deas 

Miah-Bella  
Norman 

Bonnie 
Hadgelias 

Ailie 
Macgregor 

http://www.evansriverk12careers.com
https://www.evansriverk12careers.com/


 
Principal:  Rob Walker B:Ed:, M:Ed: Cypress Street, Evans Head NSW 2473 
Email:  evansriver-c.school@det.nsw.edu.au  Phone:  02-6682 6666 
Website: www.evansriver.nsw.edu.au Fax:  02-6682 6777 

Parent Portal Logon 
https://web3.evansriver-c.schools.nsw.edu.au/portal/login  

https://web3.evansriver-c.schools.nsw.edu.au/portal/login

